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Trace Elements, Inc. License No. 12-18666-01 '
ATTN: Gayle E. Marks
460 South Northwest Highway
Park Ridge, IL 60068

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 1, 1981, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our letter dated
September 18, 1981. While your letter states that you have filed an applica-
tion for an appropriate amendment to achieve corrective action for the item
of noncompliance, no activity is'in accord with NRC regulatory requirements
unless and until it is specifically authorized in an NRC license. Steps
should be taken to ensure that NRC-licensed materials are hereafter possessed
and used only as authorized by your license. We will examine this matter
during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
.,

Since ly,
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D. G. Wiedeman, Acting Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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